MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, MARCH 12, 2021

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT’S DAY 12 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? AS OF YESTERDAY,
WE HAVE HEARD FROM 275 LISTENERS. OUR GOAL THIS MONTH IS 828 LETTERS SO WE
STILL NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU, ALONG WITH 552 OTHERS.

[LINDA - WYVM 90.9 SHEBOYGAN) Writing to thank you for your great programs. Since |
found you station, | have the radio on more than the TV. Keep up praising the Lord. Also, |
would like to know the name of the song and artist that | heard several times and have tried
to remember to write it down (I have a good memory, but it's short). The lyrics speak about
what we won't have in Heaven. It reminds me of a comical-type song. Appreciate the help
and | will continue to listen to WYVM.

THAT SONG IS ONE WRITTEN BY AND SUNG BY TIM LOVELACE ENTITLED, ‘EVERYTHING
THAT WON’T BE THERE’. QUESTIONS LIKE THIS WE ANSWER THE LISTENER DIRECTLY AS
SOON AS POSSIBLE.

[SUSAN - POUND] Good morning! | have been a regular listener since 1975. You are a
daily part of my life. During the school year, you wake me up with morning watch. On
my morning break, | listen to you and after school as well. | am also thankful when a
sleepless night occurs, you are there to offer encouraging music. | am a big Saturday
morning fan and love the children’s programming. | also wanted to mention how much I

enjoyed the days of Christmas music! Thankful for your faithfulness to our Savior.

JUST TWO OF SEVERAL EMAILS WE HAVE RECEIVED THUS FAR. OUR EMAIL ADDRESS IS
SIMPLY WRVM@WRVM.ORG. AS | HAVE MENTIONED IN THE PAST, EMAILS ARE JUST ONE
WAY YOU CAN PARTICIPATE IN OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. LETTERS BY MAIL MAKE UP
MOST OF OUR COUNT, | THINK BECAUSE MANY LIKE TO INCLUDE A GIFT FOR US DURING
LETTER MONTH. HOWEVER, YOU CAN WRITE ELECTRONICALLY AND INCLUDE A GIFT BY
WRITING YOUR LETTER IN THE COMMENTS BOX OF OUR ONLINE GIVING FORM. YOU’LL
FIND THAT ON OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG BY CLICKING ON THE ‘DONATE TO WRVM’
BUTTON. HOWEVER YOU CHOSE TO WRITE, OR GIVE, WE ARE MOST GRATEFUL. | HOPE TO
HEAR FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.
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